Effective Follow-up email with new information as the reason for follow-up.
To: Gardner, Bryan J. (Space Systems)
Subject: Mechanical Engineering Positions at Northrop Grumman
Bryan,

 

      I appreciate you recently recommending me for Mechanical Engineering positions at Northrop Grumman.  A few days ago I heard from another BYU alumnus at Northrop Grumman about some openings you may be familiar with (see attached email).  I am now following up with you about those and other positions you may be aware of, as you suggested in your last email.  

 

      As you will recall, last summer as an intern at Raytheon my partner and I identified possible causes of gas leaks in missile guidance units, and some of our recommendations for improvement were immediately implemented.  I look forward to making similar, important contributions as a part of the team at Northrop Grumman.

 

Please review my current resume, which I have attached.  FYI I have recently received confirmation that my Secret Security Clearance has been granted.  Please advise me on how I should proceed to fully explore specific employment opportunities at Northrop Grumman.  I will follow up by getting in touch with you within the next week.
 

Sincerely,

 

Brian Hyatt
Brigham Young University
brian_hyatt@email 
(801) 555-5555
